
 


Physician/Provider Bulletin

Subject: Optometry
Plan: Coordinated Care Option 1 Bulletin Date: 1/20/2011
Bulletin Number: 11-001 Effective Date: January 1, 2011

The purpose of this bulletin is to inform all participating providers that updates 
have been made to the optometry services.

Effective January 1, 2011, Optometry visits will not require an authorization. 
Optometry visits are limited to one visit per year.

If you have questions regarding this provider bulletin, please contact your 

Provider Representative at (561) 659-1002.

Please insert this bulletin into your Provider Handbook. The policies and
procedures in this bulletin supersede any related policies and procedures 
within the handbook.
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